Thingwall Primary School... March 2025 Newsletter
Teachers, Parents, Students...

Together Promoting Success

Dear Parents

Welcome to the March edition of our school newsletter, the following information may be of use to you...

Sponsored Yee Haw:

Thank you so much for the support you have shown for our recent sponsored event. We had a brilliant day
and the children REALLY enjoyed learning a line-dancing routine with Laura Prance. Laura gave her time
for free (thank you so much, we do appreciate all the time and effort you put into the day, Mrs Prance) so
therefore all of the money raised has enabled us to pay for Freddie Fit and also help us to save towards a
much-needed Sensory Shack. A Sensory Shack, we hope, will help individual children access the
personalised sensory support they need to self-regulate their emotions, so that they can be better prepared
for learning. Our aim is to install our first Sensory Shack in the infant corridor, although all children will
benefit if they need access.

We raised an impressive £1 401 98 in total, so thank you all very much for your continued support.
We look forward to continuing to work with POTS and our school families to raise funds for our Sensory
Shack!

Site Manager Update:

We are delighted to announce that we have appointed Mr McAleny as our new Site Manager and he will be
starting with us next week. Mr McAleny comes highly recommended and he can’t wait to join our school
family. If you see him around school, please do introduce yourself and say hello.




Thank You, Mr Murray:

You may have seen Mr Murray over recent weeks, as he has been covering some of Mr Wearing’s
caretaker hours. Mr Murray has done a great job and we are sure that you will join us in thanking him for
all of his hard work. Thanks also goes to Brackenwood Juniors for agreeing to release him to support us.

Thank you, Mr Ruth:

Mr Ruth worked very hard over the half-term holiday and has given all of our internal doors, heaters and

bannisters a very well-deserved fresh coat of paint in Thingwall blue! Thank you very much indeed Mr
Ruth, the school looks great!

Thank you, Arabella’s Nanny:

Mrs Wylie, Arabella’s Nanny, donated a very generous £50 to Year One to spend on much needed
resources. Thank you so much Mrs Wylie, we were thrilled and have spent the amount on some much-
needed Play Doh for building strength and dexterity in our fingers during dough disco sessions.




Gefebraion Gormer (OR HUGGS — Huge Unbelienably Grreas Goals!)

This area of the newsletter is so we can celebrate children’s achievements outside of school. If you would
like your child to appear in this area of the newsletter, please let the school office know with the relevant

details.

Lucy (Year Five) - Congratulations to Lucy, who has taken part in her first netball match for Wirral
Galaxy Netball Club on Sunday 23rd February, helping the team to secure a 2-0 victory. Well

done Lucy, what a team player extraordinaire you are! &

Huxley (Year One) - Congratulations to Huxley, who has just passed his purple and black belt
grading at martial arts. Determination, concentration and respect are key values for martial arts
and Huxley has exhibited them at every single class and he has also engaged in combat with his

sparring partner on the mat. @&

Evelyn (Year Five) — Congratulations to Evelyn, who has been awarded ‘Star of the Month’ at her
dance school in recognition for always working so hard, trying her best and being such a kind
person to everyone in her class. Well done Evelyn, what lovely reasons for your award, we are

very proud! &

- GINGRATL TN

5 =]
°

With best wishes to you all,

Mrs D L Evans



